Jamuary 3, 1961

Professor Adj. Darcy Closs

Egscola de Geologin de Porto Alegre
Univerasidede do Rio Grande do Sul
Av. Pexlo Gams, SeNe

Perto Alegre (R.G.S.)

Brazil

Deaxr Profesgor Closs:

Thank you for sending me eopies of your recent publications
on Aptychi. These enimzl remains always were very intriguing to me,
but I heve never had the gpportunity to study them. Only one Aptychus
hag been found in Teuas as far es I know.

Thank you also for your card of grectings for the geason.
- I em heppy you thought of me.

With best wiches for & successful year in 1961.
Very truly yours,

H, B, Stenzel
HBES:mh

Shell Davelopment Cozpany
Exploration & Production Research Divisdon





